
 
 
 
Saturday, February 18th, 2006, at the High Desert Museum 
 
"Staying Found in the Backcountry with Map and Compass" 

and "Using a GPS to Find Your Way" 
 

With Robert Speik of www.TraditionalMountaineering.org: 
 
“Staying Found in the Backcountry with Map and Compass," 10 a.m. to 12 
p.m. and "Using a GPS to Find Your Way," 1 p.m. to 3 p.m.  Members: $20 per 
class; non-members, $25 per class.  *Pre-registration required by calling the 
Museum at (541) 382-4754, Ext. 500. 
 
The two programs are designed to cover essentially the same information, but 
with different in-depth emphasis. A person can take one or the other, or both 
classes, depending on their interests. We will discuss Geocaching primarily in 
the afternoon class. 
  
There is a need for knowledge about GPS receivers in Bend at this time - local 
stores have sold many very expensive GPS models. These classes will get folks 
started in Staying Found with map, compass and GPS and in using their new 
skills for Geocaching and other backcountry adventures. Tip: students may 
bring maps and gear, but need not buy any until after this class. 
 


